
Report of Meeting of four Associations with Chief Executive 

Officer on 18.01.2018 

 
Four Associations, ARTEE, ADTEA, PSA and ADP3 today had detailed meeting 

with Chief Executive Officer, Prasar Bharati on the single issue of LPT Closure. 

Various points discussed, CEO was clearly informed by Associations that this 

is the first time that such a policy decision is taken without any consultation 

whatsoever with employees. The staff belonging to Group - C and Group – D 

cadres are involved. 

When CEO conveyed that this Order is the Road Map of digitization, we 

reminded  him that on locations of where LPTs are decided to be  closed, no 

DTT are being installed. So it is not as per vision of Prasar Bharati. CEO was 

informed about ARTEE’s meeting with Hon’ble Cabinet Minister, Tribal Affairs, 

Sh. Jual Oram and his resistance about the  closure of Terrestrial transmitters. 

We informed that it is going to be a big issue. 

CEO assured that Employees concern and other point raised by Associations 

will be given due consideration. 

We suggested that all the issues pertaining to closer should be discussed in 

length and breadth. We suggested to have a detailed meeting with OSD of Sh. 

Sidheshwar Mishra along with Admin and Engg. Authorities. Sh. Mishra 

assured to Organize this Meeting. 

                                                   Central Office 

 

  


